
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Central Rivers Wastewater ) 
Utility, Inc.’s Request for Extension of Time ) File No. SE-2017-0273 
Concerning its Annual Report Filing  ) 
 

MOTION TO CLOSE FILE 
 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through the undersigned counsel, and for its Motion to Close File respectfully states 

as follows: 

 1. On April 17, 2017, Central Rivers Wastewater Utility, Inc. (“Central Rivers” 

or “Company”) filed an Application for Extension of Time, or Leave to File, Annual 

Report, which the Commission granted the same day. 

 2. On May 19, 2017, Central Rivers filed its annual report in  

File BMAR-2017-1864.  In Staff’s initial review, it found deficiencies, and the Company 

responded to the deficiencies on June 22, 2017.  Staff found the annual report to be 

sufficient and complete upon its review on June 23, 2017. 

 3. Because Central Rivers has completed its 2016 annual report, there is no 

reason for this file to remain open. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully requests that the Commission close  

File SE-2017-0273. 

  



Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Marcella L Forck 
Marcella L. Forck 
Associate Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 66098 
 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4140 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9265 (Fax) 
Marcella.Forck@psc.mo.gov 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the foregoing were mailed, 
electronically mailed, or hand-delivered to all counsel of record this 26th day  
of July, 2017. 

/s/ Marcella L. Forck 

 

 


